
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Calls to Complete Diwaniya Projects, Integrate with Federal
Ministries

This morning, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with the

Governor of Diwaniya, Mr. Abbas Al-Zamili, to discuss the province's current status, including

upcoming plans and projects. His Eminence stressed the importance of completing projects,

particularly those nearing completion or significantly advanced, and highlighted the need for

financial resources to finish them. We advocated for empowering reputable companies with proven

success to take on these projects.

Furthermore, H.E. underscored the necessity of forming a Coordination Framework bloc within

local government to ensure better coordination between local authorities and the governor. H.E.

also proposed hosting regular meetings with governors within the Coordination Framework to

align executive decisions with political directives, allowing us to understand the service and

development challenges in the provinces and explore solutions for advancement


